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Contextualizing Openness Leslie Chan 2018-04-24 A fascinating look at Open
Science and the democratization of knowledge in international development and
social transformation.
Strategic Business Services OECD 1999-09-13 This book presents 21
studies on strategic business sercices which comprise services in
software and information processing, research and development and
testing, marketing, business organisation (management consultancy
recruitment) and HR development.

country case
computer
technical
and labour

Guru Narendra Raval 2018-08-18 The journey of a boy that began from a littleknown village of Mathak in Gujarat, India, culminated in the creation of East
Africa's biggest business groups to straddle the industrial world of steel,
cement, infrastructure and aviation. This is the inspiring story of Narendra
Raval, endearingly known as 'Guru', who began from the most humble beginnings
to reach the zenith of his career through tireless hard work, an inherent
business acumen and sheer tenacity. His autobiography, in collaboration with
his dear friend and colleague, Kailash Mota, traces four decades in the life of
Guru Bhai Narendra Raval. It is hard to believe that the astute businessman,
who successfully built a US$ 650 million industrial empire, began his work life
as a young, teenage priest in Nairobi, Kenya. Today, Guru Bhai runs his
business empire with more than 4,500 employees spread across East Africa. He
was also featured among the top 50 richest men in the Forbes Africa 2015 list.
A fascinating, awe-inspiring autobiography, A Long Walk to Success is a legacy
of wisdom and guidance for young entrepreneurs inspiring to walk in Guru Bhai's
footsteps.
State of University Education in Kenya Eusebius J. Mukhwana 2016
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Tokkatsu: The Japanese Educational Model Of Holistic Education Tsuneyoshi Ryoko
2019-09-16 Though there has been much discussion on the academic aspects of
Japanese education abroad (e.g., high scores on international tests, lesson
study), there has been little information on the non-academic aspects of
Japanese schooling. This non-academic aspect is called Tokkatsu (tokubetsu
katsudo).Unlike math and reading, Tokkatsu is not confined to a certain period,
but extends throughout the school day and even after-school activities — such
as school excursions. It includes classroom activities such as classroom
discussions, morning and afternoon meetings that take place daily, cleaning and
serving lunch, school events such as sports day, school excursions, student
councils, and club activities. Such activities occur every single day,
throughout one's school years, from elementary school (actually, even
kindergarten) to high school. They are, however, bound together by the common
goals of the Tokkatsu framework.This book is the foremost attempt to address a
gap in English literature on Tokkatsu.
Keywords for African American Studies Erica R. Edwards 2018-11-27 A new
vocabulary for African American Studies As the longest-standing
interdisciplinary field, African American Studies has laid the foundation for
critically analyzing issues of race, ethnicity, and culture within the academy
and beyond. This volume assembles the keywords of this field for the first
time, exploring not only the history of those categories but their continued
relevance in the contemporary moment. Taking up a vast array of issues such as
slavery, colonialism, prison expansion, sexuality, gender, feminism, war, and
popular culture, Keywords for African American Studies showcases the startling
breadth that characterizes the field. Featuring an august group of contributors
across the social sciences and the humanities, the keywords assembled within
the pages of this volume exemplify the depth and range of scholarly inquiry
into Black life in the United States. Connecting lineages of Black knowledge
production to contemporary considerations of race, gender, class, and
sexuality, Keywords for African American Studies provides a model for how the
scholarship of the field can meet the challenges of our social world.
Living in the Balance of Grace and Faith Andrew Wommack 2011-06-24 Popular
Bible teacher and host of the Gospel Truth broadcast, Andrew Wommack takes on
one of the biggest controversies of the church, the freedom of God's grace
verses the faith of the believer. Wommack reveals that God's power is not
released from only grace or only faith. God's blessings come through a balance
of both grace and faith. Addressing many of the misconceptions believers are
taught in the Church today, this book opens up the Scriptures revealing the
vital connection between grace and faith. Many believers think they walk in
both grace and faith when actually they are misusing one or both of these
principles. Wommack addresses: * Some believers willingly sin believing Gods
grace will cover them, while the blessing of grace is not to sin, but to
release guilt and condemnation when they make a mistake. * Other believers
think they must "work" their faith by ritualistic prayer, confession, or Bible
study. Although all these things are good, Jesus Christ set believers free from
works of the law. God wants a relationship where He can communicate directly to
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each believer. * Grace and faith work together. When believers receive the
unmerited favor or grace of God, they can release their faith without doubt or
reservation and receive God's blessings. Andrew Wommack in his logical,
practical style brings believers back on track in their Christian walk through
living in the balance of grace and faith.
Wind Energy Management Paritosh Bhattacharya 2011-09-22 The book "Wind Energy
Management" is a required part of pursuing research work in the field of
Renewable Energy at most universities. It provides in-depth knowledge to the
subject for the beginners and stimulates further interest in the topic. The
salient features of this book include: - Strong coverage of key topics - User
friendly and accessible presentation to make learning interesting as much as
possible - Its approach is explanatory and language is lucid and communicable Recent research papers are incorporated
Designs and Graphs Charles J. Colbourn 1992 In 1988, the news of Egmont
Kouml;hler's untimely death at the age of 55 reached his friends and
colleagues. It was widely felt that a lasting memorial tribute should be
organized. The result is the present volume, containing forty-two articles,
mostly in combinatorial design theory and graph theory, and all in memory of
Egmont Kouml;hler. Designs and graphs were his areas of particular interest; he
will long be remembered for his research on cyclic designs, Skolem sequences, t
-designs and the Oberwolfach problem. Professors Lenz and Ringel give a
detailed appreciation of Kouml;hler's research in the first article of this
volume.There is, however, one aspect of Egmont Kouml;hler's biography that
merits special attention. Before taking up the study of mathematics at the age
of 31, he had completed training as a musician (studying both composition and
violoncello at the Musikhochschule in Berlin), and worked as a cellist in a
symphony orchestra for some years. This accounts for his interest in the
combinatorial aspects of music. His work and lectures in this direction had
begun to attract the interest of many musicians, and he had commenced work on a
book on mathematical aspects of musical theory. It is tragic indeed that his
early death prevented the completion of his work; the surviving paper on the
classification and complexity of chords indicates the loss that his death meant
to the area, as he was almost uniquely qualified to bring mathematics and music
together, being a professional in both fields.
The Encyclopedia of Law and Religion (Set) Gerhard Robbers 2016-06 The
Encyclopedia of Law and Religion treats issues of freedom of religion or belief
and state-religion relations from all independent nations and international
organizations. Each article follows a standard format offering information
about social facts, historical background, individual religious freedom,
autonomy, labour law, religion in public institutions, matrimonial and family
law, criminal law, and country-specific issues.
Entrepreneurship Education and Training Alicia Robb 2014-06-26 As governments
worldwide invest heavily in entrepreneurial education and training (EET), this
study examines the highly varied landscape of EET programs in Kenya, Ghana, and
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Mozambique. It draws on both global research and the experience of local
stakeholders to deliver practical insights
The Report: Kenya 2014 Oxford Business Group 2014-11-13 The country has a
strong private sector and received encouraging forecasts of new oil, gas and
water reserves, which if harnessed appropriately bode well for future growth.
While a pending international court case resulting from prior elections
provoked a measure of uncertainty, the country’s medium to long-term economic
outlook is robust. With over 40% of the population under the age of 15, Kenya
stands to benefit from a significant demographic dividend, provided that
sufficient jobs can be found when this population bulge enters the workforce.
The country has a reasonably sized industrial base, competitive infrastructure
and a large agricultural sector, all of which offer opportunities for capitalintensive investment.
Devolution in Kenya 2016
Black Power in Bermuda Q. Swan 2009-12-21 This book examines the impact of
Black Power on the British colony of Bermuda, where the 1972-73 assassinations
of its British Police Commissioner and Governor reflected the Movement's
denouncement of British imperialism and the island's racist and oligarchic
society.
Principles and Recommendations for a Vital Statistics System United Nations
2014 The publication is an international standard on the design and operation
of an efficient and accurate vital statistics system at national level. It
provides guidelines on collection, compiling and disseminating vital
statistics. More specifically it contains (a) basic principles for a vital
statistics system; (b) uses of vital statistics and civil registration records;
(c) topics to be covered in a vital statistics system; (d) sources of vital
statistics and how they function; (e) quality assurance in the vital statistics
system and (f) strategies in improving civil registration and vital statistics
systems in countries. It also informs policy makers and the general public on
the importance of vital statistics and hence further improving the vital
statistics system.
Report on Girls' Education in Wajir and Mandera Districts of Kenya 2001
Contemporary Urban Design Cristina Paredez Benítez 2009 This new series focuses
on brand new trends in architecture and interior design. Contemporary Urban
Design deals with urban projects all over the world which show an outstanding
architecture. Restructuring is as well a point as completely new urban projects
and the expansion of already existing towns. A text to every project introduces
as well to the political and social terms and conditions. The projects are
presented in alphabetical order of the respective architects and designers. An
index with contact information of the designers and architects is enclosed.
Exceptional Children Michael M. Ndurumo 1993
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Handbook of Universities 2006 The Most Authentic Source Of Information On
Higher Education In India The Handbook Of Universities, Deemed Universities,
Colleges, Private Universities And Prominent Educational & Research
Institutions Provides Much Needed Information On Degree And Diploma Awarding
Universities And Institutions Of National Importance That Impart General,
Technical And Professional Education In India. Although Another Directory Of
Similar Nature Is Available In The Market, The Distinct Feature Of The Present
Handbook, That Makes It One Of Its Kind, Is That It Also Includes Entries And
Details Of The Private Universities Functioning Across The Country.In This
Handbook, The Universities Have Been Listed In An Alphabetical Order. This
Facilitates Easy Location Of Their Names. In Addition To The Brief History Of
These Universities, The Present Handbook Provides The Names Of Their ViceChancellor, Professors And Readers As Well As Their Faculties And Departments.
It Also Acquaints The Readers With The Various Courses Of Studies Offered By
Each University.It Is Hoped That The Handbook In Its Present Form, Will Prove
Immensely Helpful To The Aspiring Students In Choosing The Best Educational
Institution For Their Career Enhancement. In Addition, It Will Also Prove Very
Useful For The Publishers In Mailing Their Publicity Materials. Even The
Suppliers Of Equipment And Services Required By These Educational Institutions
Will Find It Highly Valuable.
Scaling Up Disruptive Agricultural Technologies in Africa Jeehye Kim 2020-07-16
This study—which includes a pilot intervention in Kenya—aims to further the
state of knowledge about the emerging trend of disruptive agricultural
technologies (DATs) in Africa, with a focus on supply-side dynamics. The first
part of the study is a stocktaking analysis to assess the number, scope, trend,
and characteristics of scalable disruptive technology innovators in agriculture
in Africa. From a database of 434 existing DAT operations, the analysis
identified 194 as scalable. The second part of the study is a comparative case
study of Africa’s two most successful DAT ecosystems in Kenya and Nigeria,
which together account for half of Sub-Saharan Africa’s active DATs. The
objective of these two case studies is to understand the successes, challenges,
and opportunities faced by each country in fostering a conducive innovation
ecosystem for scaling up DATs. The case study analysis focuses on six
dimensions of the innovation ecosystem in Kenya and Nigeria: finance,
regulatory environment, culture, density, human capital, and infrastructure.
The third part of the study is based on the interactions and learnings from a
pilot event to boost the innovation ecosystem in Kenya. The Disruptive
Agricultural Technology Innovation Knowledge and Challenge Conference in
Nairobi, Kenya, brought together more than 300 key stakeholders from large
technology companies, agribusiness companies, and public agencies; government
representatives and experts from research and academic institutions; and
representatives from financial institutions, foundations, donors, and venture
capitalists. Scaling Up Disruptive Agricultural Technologies in Africa
concludes by establishing that DATs are demonstrating early indications of a
positive impact in addressing food system constraints. It offers potential
entry points and policy recommendations to facilitate the broader adoption of
DATs and improve the overall food system.
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Energy Plant Species N. EL Bassam 2013-10-31 Biomass currently accounts for
about 15 per cent of the global primary energy consumption and is particularly
important as an energy resource in developing countries. It will undoubtedly
play an increasing role in the world's energy consumption. Which crops make up
this large percentage of our energy resources? Where do they grow and what can
be done to boost the levels of production? What impact does their cultivation
have on the environment and development? The book starts with aspects of
biomass accumulation, harvesting, transportation and storage, as well as
conversion technologies for biofuels. This is followed by a look at the
environmental impact and economic and social dimensions, including prospects
for renewable energy. The book then goes on to cover all the main potential
energy crops. For each main species it gives a brief description, outlines the
ecological requirements, methods of propagation, crop management, rotation and
production, harvesting, handling and storage, processing and utilization, then
finishes with selected references. All those whose work involves biomass
production, whether as agriculturalist, student, farmer, producer, planner or
policy maker will find this book an invaluable reference work.
The African Condition Ali A. Mazrui 1980-04-30 The noted political scientist
Ali Mazrui explores six fundamental paradoxes of Africa today, focusing on
Africa's key geographical position in relation to issues of economic
distribution and social justice.
Becoming an Architect Lee W. Waldrep 2014-05-15 “Becoming an Architect will
inspire futurearchitects, career consultants, and human resources
professionalsalike, providing all the information you’ll need to
makeintelligent decisions about careers in architecture.”—From the Foreword by
Helene Combs Dreiling, FAIA, 2014AIA National President Starting a career as an
architect is an exciting prospect, butit's important to do your research before
you take the plunge. Thethird edition of Becoming an Architect is an update to
thebest-selling guide and highlights the risks and rewards on the pathto a
career as an architect. You'll find new insight and tons ofhelpful resources,
as well as a complete outline of the trajectoryof an architect's early career,
from higher education throughinternship and licensure. More than thirty-two new
interviews andprofiles from architecture students, emerging, and
establishedprofessionals give the resource a truly personal feel, and help
getyou acquainted with real-life scenarios from architects fromvarying
backgrounds and specialties. With a highly accessible approach, this guide
provides acomplete overview of the profession, including
educationalrequirements, design specialties, registration requirements, andthe
paths of a career in architecture. Whether you're a high schoolstudent, a
college undergraduate, a career counselor, or a humanresource professional,
Becoming an Architect offersmuch-needed advice and information to anyone
interested in careerdevelopment for architects. Covers recent changes to the
Intern Development Program(IDP) Provides advice on obtaining professional
experience whilestudying to be an architect Considers career paths in a myriad
of work environments, suchas government agencies, education, and research
Includes helpful appendixes with resources for furtherinformation, such as
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career-related associations, websites, andrecommended reading Obtain a solid
introduction to a career as an architect, andplan your own path with the
guidance and advice of dozens of otherswho have already started this process.
Oversold and Underused Larry CUBAN 2009-06-30 Impelled by a demand for
increasing American strength in the new global economy, many educators, public
officials, business leaders, and parents argue that school computers and
Internet access will improve academic learning and prepare students for an
information-based workplace. But just how valid is this argument? In Oversold
and Underused, one of the most respected voices in American education argues
that when teachers are not given a say in how the technology might reshape
schools, computers are merely souped-up typewriters and classrooms continue to
run much as they did a generation ago. In his studies of early childhood, high
school, and university classrooms in Silicon Valley, Larry Cuban found that
students and teachers use the new technologies far less in the classroom than
they do at home, and that teachers who use computers for instruction do so
infrequently and unimaginatively. Cuban points out that historical and
organizational economic contexts influence how teachers use technical
innovations. Computers can be useful when teachers sufficiently understand the
technology themselves, believe it will enhance learning, and have the power to
shape their own curricula. But these conditions can't be met without a broader
and deeper commitment to public education beyond preparing workers. More
attention, Cuban says, needs to be paid to the civic and social goals of
schooling, goals that make the question of how many computers are in classrooms
trivial.
Mapping research and innovation in the Republic of Rwanda Lemarchand, Guillermo
A. 2015-10-05
Learning from Words Jennifer Lackey 2008-02-28 Jennifer Lackey reshapes the
vigorous current debate on testimony by showing that the standard view of the
transmission of knowledge by testimony is fundamentally misguided. Her radical
new theory holds that testimony is itself an irreducible source of new
knowledge, to which both speaker and hearer contribute.
Best 143 Business Schools Nedda Gilbert 2004 "Our Best 357 Colleges is the
best-selling college guide on the market because it is the voice of the
students. Now we let graduate students speak for themselves, too, in these
brand-new guides for selecting the ideal business, law, medical, or arts and
humanities graduate school. It includes detailed profiles; rankings based on
student surveys, like those made popular by our Best 357 Colleges guide; as
well as student quotes about classes, professors, the social scene, and more.
Plus we cover the ins and outs of admissions and financial aid. Each guide also
includes an index of all schools with the most pertinent facts, such as contact
information. And we've topped it all off with our school-says section where
participating schools can talk back by providing their own profiles. It's a
whole new way to find the perfect match in a graduate school."
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Knowledge Production and Contradictory Functions in African Higher Education
Cloete, Nico 2015-03-01 Reviews "This volume brings together excellent
scholarship and innovative policy discussion to demonstrate the essential role
of higher education in the development of Africa and of the world at large.
Based on deep knowledge of the university system in several African countries,
this book will reshape the debate on development in the global information
economy for years to come. It should be mandatory reading for academics,
policy-makers and concerned citizens, in Africa and elsewhere.” Manuel
Castells, Professor Emeritus, University of California at Berkeley, Laureate of
the Holberg Prize 2012 and of the Balzan Prize 2013 "The dominant global
discourse in higher education now focuses on ‘world-class’ universities –
inevitably located predominantly in North America, Europe and, increasingly,
East Asia. The rest of the world, including Africa, is left to play ‘catch-up’.
But that discourse should focus rather on the tensions, even contradictions,
between ‘excellence’ and ‘engagement’ with which all universities must grapple.
Here the African experience has much to offer the high-participation and
generously resourced systems of the so-called ‘developed’ world. This book
offers a critical review of that experience, and so makes a major contribution
to our understanding of higher education.” Sir Peter Scott, former editor of
Times Higher Education and Professor of Higher Education Studies, University
College London, Institute of Education
Expanding Tertiary Education for Well-Paid Jobs Andreas Blom 2016-06-02
Expanding Tertiary education with quality, relevance and equity is one of the
most decisive challenges for Kenya’s future, including the achievement of the
ideals of the 2010 Constitution and, especially, its 2030 vision, which aims at
transforming Kenya into a “newly industrializing, middle income, globally
competitive and prosperous country†?. That is because tertiary education can
contribute in a critical manner to successfully overcome several of the
country’s challenges. This book provide analysis and policy recommendations to
Government of Kenya, tertiary education leaders and the many stakeholders on
managing the massive tertiary education expansion facing the country. This
book, first, discusses the motivation for the analysis and its choice of three
critical topics: quality and relevance; governance, and student financing.
Secondly, it reviews findings on each area, and, third, it ends with a set of
policy recommendations.
Providing Sustainable Mental and Neurological Health Care in Ghana and Kenya
National Academies of Sciences, Engineering, and Medicine 2016-02-25 Mental,
neurological, and substance use (MNS) disorders have a substantial impact on
global health and well-being. Disorders such as depression, alcohol abuse, and
schizophrenia constitute about 13 percent of the total burden of disease.
Worldwide, MNS disorders are the leading cause of disability, and the 10th
leading cause of death. Despite this high burden, there is a significant
shortage of resources available to prevent, diagnose, and treat MNS disorders.
Approximately four out of five people with serious MNS disorders living in lowand middle-income countries do not receive needed health services. This
treatment gap is particularly high in Sub-Saharan Africa (SSA). Challenges to
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MNS care in SSA countries include a lack of trained mental health
professionals, few mental health facilities, and low prioritization for MNS
disorders in budget allocations. African countries, on average, have one
psychiatrist for every 2 million people, whereas European countries have one
psychiatrist per 12,000 people. Expanding on previous efforts to address the
development and improvement of sustainable mental health systems in SSA, the
Institute of Medicine convened this 2015 workshop series, bringing together key
stakeholders to examine country-specific opportunities to improve the health
care infrastructure in order to better prevent, diagnose, and treat MNS
disorders. Providing Sustainable Mental and Neurological Health Care in Ghana
and Kenya summarizes the presentations and discussions from these workshops.
Aflatoxin B1 Occurrence, Detection and Toxicological Effects 2020-06-03 This
book consists of 11 chapters, divided into four parts. The chapters are written
by experts in the field of aflatoxins. Select topics are presented here to
provide a snapshot of current understanding of the occurrence and metabolism of
aflatoxin B1, the contamination, exposure, and detection of aflatoxin B1, and
the toxicological effects and detoxification of aflatoxin. The book is intended
for students and scientists working in the field of aflatoxins.
Lion Lights Richard Turere 2022-08-02 Richard Turere's own story: Richard grew
up in Kenya as a Maasai boy, herding his family's cattle, which represented
their wealth and livelihood. Richard's challenge was to protect their cattle
from the lions who prowled the night just outside the barrier of acacia
branches that surrounded the farm's boma, or stockade. Though not welleducated, 12-year-old Richard loved tinkering with electronics. Using salvaged
components, spending $10, he surrounded the boma with blinking lights, and the
system works; it keeps lions away. His invention, Lion Lights, is now used in
Africa, Asia, and South America to protect farm animals from predators.
Money Mastery Billy Epperhart 2019-02-19 You cannot serve both God and money
(Matthew 6:24), but unfortunately, many people serve money without ever
consciously choosing to do so. By not learning how to manage your money, you
become a servant to your finances. Even though you desire to boldly serve God,
you end up serving money by default simply because of your financial situation
in life. Money Mastery is here to help! Its loaded with spiritual principles
and practical tools that will empower you to master your money. M.B.A. Billy
Epperhart shares: Why God wants you wealthy The Triple X Factor of $$$ mastery
with practical steps, charts, and checklists Seven steps to financial freedom
Using wealth to partner with God to help others and impact nations
Virtuous Leadership Alexandre Havard 2017-03-31 Drawing on the lives of some of
the greatest political, intellectual and religious leaders of modern times, and
the author’s personal experience, Virtuous Leadership demonstrates that
leadership and virtue are not only compatible, they are actually synonymous.
Virtuous Leadership defines each of the classical human virtues most essential
to leadership – magnanimity, humility, prudence, courage, self-control and
justice. It demonstrates how these virtues promote personal transformation and
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the attainment of self-fulfillment. It also considers the Christian
supernatural virtues of faith, hope and charity without which no study of
leadership can be complete. The book’s final section, Towards Victory, offers a
methodology for the achievement of interior growth tailored to the needs of
busy, professional people intent on imbuing their lives with a transcendent
purpose. Thus, the aim of Virtuous Leadership is ultimately practical. It is
meant to be your guidebook in the quest for excellence.
Memoir of a Number Doctor Edmund A. Gehan 2017
State of University Education in Tanzania 2018 Tanzania Commission for
Universities 2019
Energy Poverty Antoine Halff 2014 Nearly one quarter of humanity has no access
to electricity and even more don't have clean cooking facilities, meaning women
and children spend hours a day gathering wood or cow dung for cook stoves that
spread lung disease and other ailments. Most the of the world's hotbeds of
terrorism are failed or failing states that lack decent energy services.
Lifting their citizens out of energy poverty is not just a moral imperative,
but will bring benefits to the wholeworld. This book is the first volume-length
effort to address this issue comprehensively, explain the scope of the problem
and suggest practical ways to fix it.
Mathematics for Science S. M. Uppal 1996 The Text Book Has Been Primarily
Prepared To Meet The Needs Of A Student Who Is Studying Mathematics In The
First Year Of A University Course In Various Disciplines. It Is Hoped That Most
Of The Topics Required By Such A Student In The First Year Of Study Will Be
Adequately Covered. At The Same Time It Is Hoped That The Material Will Provide
A Good Foundation For The Student Who Plans To Do More Specialised Work In
University Mathematics, Especially In The Subjects Physics, Chemistry And
Mathematics Itself. Some Or All Of The Topics May Also Be Useful To Students
Who Are Preparing To Join An Undergraduate Course In University Or Who Are
Taking Various College Diploma Courses In Engineering, Agriculture And Other
Related Disciplines. The Chapters Aim To Cover Most Of The Topics Which A
Student Will Need At An Introductory Level In Statistics, Probability, Algebra,
Trigonometry, Coordinate Geometry And Calculus At University Level.All Efforts
Have Been Made That The Subject Matter In Each Chapter Flows In A Natural Way.
The Concepts Have Been Explained In A Very Lucid Way. The Problems Have Been
Graded In Each Chapter. The Authors Have Endeavoured To Project Their Long
Teaching Experience By Arranging The Material In The Whole Of The Book In A
Very Systematic Way To Make Learning Mathematics Enjoyable.
Empowerment David Gershon 2016-01
Challenges Facing African Universities Akilagpa Sawyerr 2002
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